HB 1482
Chairman and members of the committee, My name is Cole Christensen representative from District 24.

HB 1482 is a bill to lower the age requirements for vehicles to obtain antique and classic license plates
by 5 years.

If we look at the text all this does is bring the ége from 40 to 35 for antique plates, and from 25 to 20
years for classic plates.

There is a fiscal note attached, which projects the possible lost revenue.
With that | will stand for any questions.

Thank you.



